
From: Mary Ann Davidson
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H swine operation permit
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 9:11:43 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
Please do not grant the C& H Swine Operation permit.  The Buffalo River is truly a national treasure as
the first designated Natural & Scenic River & deserves protection.  In the past, I spent many days on
the Buffalo & hope to return someday.  It would be a huge disappointment to find that it was polluted
by run-off from a hog farm.  Way worse than my personal feelings is the potentially lasting damage to
the water quality and subsequent damage to the ecosystem as well as the economic damage caused by
a loss of tourism as the amazing reputation of the Buffalo River is destroyed by warnings of E. coli in
the previously pristine water.
Sincerely,
Mary Ann Davidson
120 Scott St
Salida,  CO 81201
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